
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11-06-2015:  Petition #369 Randy Hegstrom v. the Town of Brooks.  An Appeal of Decision of Board of 
Assessors on Application for Abatement of Property Taxes was received from Randy Hegstrom of Brooks, 
Maine.   
 
11-12-2015:  The Waldo County Commissioners reviewed Pet. #369 from Randy Hegstrom of Brooks, Maine 
and determined that it was submitted after the 60-day deadline and therefore the petition could not be heard.  
Recorded in the November 12, 2015 Waldo County Commissioners Court Sessions minutes that the hearing 
request was denied. 
 
11-12-2015:  County Clerk Barbara Arseneau notified Randy Hegstrom of the Commissioners’ denial of the 
hearing by telephone and he asked for the documents to be mailed back to him.  Documents were mailed back 
to Mr. Hegstrom 11-13-2015. 
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